
PAC 14 Monthly Board Meeting- NOTES
May 9, 2018 – PAC 14 Offices
Members in attendance:  George Whitehead, Suzanna Mallow, Mark Thompson, Tracy Sahler, Ron Pagano and Jack Galloway were in attendance. Creig Twilley and Joanne Miller attended representing PAC 14. Community member Orville Penn joined us to observe.
Welcome and Call to Order:  Mr. George Whitehead, Chairman
Special Introduction:  Demetria Leonard introduced as prospective community representative for Board of PAC-14. Demetria shared some of her thoughts and ideas on growing awareness of PAC-14.
                Board Vote: Board voted Demetria Leonard as a new community representative for Board of PAC-14.

Executive Director’s Report:  Mr. Creig Twilley

Discussion:  

1. Data Doc & VOD: Numbers were reviewed for the month, numbers were consistent with previous month’s numbers.
Secretary’s Report: Minutes from March 14, 2018 Board Meeting were reviewed.
Action Taken: Minutes approved
Treasurer Report:  George Whitehead 
Agenda Item: March/ April Financials and YTD Financials were reviewed.
Discussion:  April financials show a net income of -$18,158.39, due to the timing of receiving city/county monies .YTD net income of $33,279.57.
Action Taken: Financials approved 
Development Committee Report: Ron Pagano
Ron detailed some of the items discussed at the Development Committee Meeting. Reviewed our mission statement, offered some updates, and requested feedback. Discussed Survey Monkey Survey, to collect feedback from our local producers, handed out sample of survey questions, will collect emails addresses for survey use. Other topics discussed; utilizing interns to help integrate with social media, postings on facebook to help increase awareness of PAC-14, 20th anniversary fundraising ideas, power point presentation.
Old Business: 
1. Elect New Treasurer: no action taken on this at this time
2. Review purchase of UPS battery backup: purchased for $3286.00

New Business:  
1. Creig discussed that Comcast is to install direct fiber connection to PAC-14.
2. Review of By-Laws: Reviewed attendance policy, discussion on adding electronic media options as alternate ways to attend meetings. Copy of By-laws sent to board members for review.
Handouts provided via e-mail: Meeting Agenda, PAC-14 By-Laws
Adjourn

The next meeting is slated for July 11 @ 4:00 PM or August 8, 2018.
Creig sent out a request on availability following the meeting.

